
 

 

Conference 

Migraine Friendly Workplace:  

fostering inclusive and supportive environments  

September 12th 12:00 

Brussels  
(Hotel NH Collection Brussels Grand Sablon,  

Rue Bodenbroek 2, 1000 Brussels) 
 

On September 12th, EMHA will present its Migraine Friendly Workplace project, with 
the aim to give visibility to the stigma around migraine within the workplace, as 
well as to showcase the benefits the project brings to those companies inside 
the ESG (Environmental, Social and Governance) on building favourable 
environments to those employees who suffer from this illness. 

The European path to sustainability is nowadays having an impact on the market, 
using the regulation to propel a variety of initiatives, strategies and guidelines 
already approved. That’s why it is essential that companies have access to all the 
information available on possible solutions to help you adapt to the fast-paced 
competitive market. 

 

AGENDA 

11:45 - 12:00 Registration 

12:00 – 12:05 Welcome words, Pablo López-Álvarez, President, Official Spanish 
Chamber of Commerce in Belgium and Luxembourg 

12:05 – 12:20 Roser Domenech Amado, Director of One Health, DG SANTE, 
European Commission  

12:20 – 12:30 Presentation of the Migraine Friendly Workplace project, Elena Ruiz 
de la Torre, Executive Director, European Migraine & Headache Alliance (EMHA) 
– video 

12:30 – 12:40 Success story by BBVA representative 

12:40- 12:55 Migraine Friendly Workplace and employee care within the ESG 
guidelines, Begoña Pastor, Strategic partnerships and regulatory framework, 
ÁNGELA Impact Economy.  

12:55-13:05 Q&A  

13:05-14:00 Networking lunch 


